
Join us at one of five Public Scoping Workshops
• Talk to the study team about flood risk management • Share your experience with flooding  • Provide

your input on study focus areas

Dec. 2nd 3-7 p.m. in Detroit (Jefferson Chalmers Neighborhood)
East Lake Baptist Church ‖ 12400 E Jefferson Avenue

Dec. 4th 3-7 p.m. in Dearborn
Atrium @ Dearborn Administrative Offices ‖ 16901 Michigan Avenue (west entrance)

Dec. 9th 3-7 p.m. in Waterford
Waterford Oaks Activity Center ‖ 2800 Watkins Lake Road, Waterford Township

Dec. 10th 3-7 p.m. in Sterling Heights
Sterling Heights Community Center (Room 1) ‖ 40250 Dodge Park Road

Dec. 16th 3-7 p.m. in Grosse Pointe
Grosse Pointe War Memorial ‖ 32 Lake Shore Drive

Can’t make it but want to stay involved? Email us at SEMIFloodStudy@usace.army.mil

SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN 
FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT STUDY

Southeast Michigan has experienced repeated widespread flooding with five flooding-related 
FEMA Federal Disaster Declarations since 2000. This widespread flooding has resulted in 
economic burden and social hardship across southeast Michigan. The Great Lakes Water 
Authority and the US Army Corps of Engineers Detroit District have received authorization and 
federal funding from Congress to study flooding across the region and identify actions to help 
mitigate its impacts on our communities. As our team kicks off this study, we want to hear 
from you! 

US Army Corps
Of Engineers
Detroit District
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